



12 May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Study Leave

We hope you found the latest instalment of the Year 11 newsletter useful. You can find it here if you haven't seen it yet. It was also great to see so many families at our information evening too. You can also find all information regarding exams on our website here.

The Year 11s have been hard at work and are well prepared for the exam season where they will be able to show what they can do. We have a specific program in place which you can see outlined in the Year 11 newsletter. Students will receive an overview of the sessions offered this week.

Students are expected in school full time up until Thursday 25 May 2023. They will then attend their physics exam on that day and be released from school when it is completed. They will not be expected in school for anything other than exams or planned revision sessions that take place during period 3 or after school at that point.

At the end of the physics exam students should make their way straight off site and make their way home. Staff will place resources on Google Classroom for them to use.

As a reminder, full time attendance to school is compulsory at all points up until Thursday 25 May 2023. Students will receive targeted preparation work before their exams with their teachers and the best place for them to be in readiness for the exams is in school.

Please do let us know if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Mr Peter Cowlin **Deputy Headteacher**















